Brisbane Marina
400 Sierra Point Parkway
Brisbane, CA 94005

CONTACT :
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Phone: 650-583-6975

Fax: 650-583-6978
Email: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org
website: www.brisbaneca.org

STAFF:

Harbormaster:
Andrew Rehberg

Administrative Assistant:
Teresa Camarda

Maintenance:
Chris Redfield
Doug Messing

Marina Services Director:
Randy Breault

2020 Tide Tables are now
available in the marina office

We Go Where the Wind Blows!

Start the engines, cast off the lines and head out to your favorite socially distant loca-
tion! We have had nothing short of spectacular weather lately, and your boat is beg-
ging to get out of the slip.

Yes, boating is technically a social distancing activity, as long as it’s with people from
your immediate household. However, please maintain your social distance when
coming and going from the marina, should you happen to encounter other boaters on
the docks or parking lot. We haven’t made it out of the woods yet.
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‘ All together better.

Speaking of not being out of the woods,
the Shelter in Place was just extended, as
of 4/29/2020, and will continue through
the month of May. The updated order,
¢19-5¢ (Revised), can be found on San
Mateo County’s website with further information on what restrictions stay in place,
and what items are being loosened up. The web address where more information can
be found is:

https://www.smchealth.org/post/health-officer-statements-and-orders

The marina office will also be returning to normal operating hours, effective Monday
May 4, 2020, however the front door will still be locked to public access until further
notice. We can still be reached by phone or email, should you have any questions,
need to pay your slip fees, or would like to apply for a new slip. That said, please stay
safe and healthy.

Switching gears to marina biz:

¢ For the safety of you and others, along with the security of the marina facilities
and vessels moored here, DO NOT prop open any gates or doors at any time, and
please make sure the gates close securely behind you.

¢ Dock carts are provided as a convenience to all marina clients. With limited carts
at each dock, please make sure to return the cart to the head of the dock immedi-
ately after you have finished using it.

¢ Garbage, cardboard and container recycle bins are provided throughout many lo-
cations within the marina. Please help us by taking the time to separate your gar-
bage and recyclables into the properly labeled bins. And do not leave bags of gar-
bage or loose items next to a bin; we get high winds and do not want garbage
blowing into the bay and polluting our waterways.

Until next time, stay healthy and safe. We’ll all get through this one way or another,
and hopefully sooner than later!

Andrew Rehberg
Harbormaster




Spring Has Sprung!!

Sierra Point Yacht Club

400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA

Michael Bell, Commodore

SPYC is closed to guests until further notice, due to COVID-19.




